
Village of Tonica 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

Village Hall 
February 28, 2022 

 
The regular meeting was called to order by President Kevin Sluder at 7:00 p.m. 
Monday February 28, 2022. Responding to roll call were Dave Wiesbrock, Bob 
Folty, Heather Sherman, Tom Goskusky, Todd Anderson, Mark Zimmer and Mike 
Supan Jr. Jessica Bonnell and Robert Steele were absent. The Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited.  

 
Village Clerk Report - Heather Sherman 

• Water bills are done. 
• The minutes of January’s meeting were presented and approved. A 

motion was made by Todd Anderson and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr. 
 
Treasurer Report - Jessica Bonnell   

• Monthly bills were presented and approved. A motion was made by 
Mark Zimmer and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr. 

 

  Police Report – Aaron Quercigrossa 
• Computer company will be upgrading the police computer remotely.  

• Working on digitalizing a bunch of forms. 
 

Water & Sewer/Streets & Alley Report – Jake Summers 
• Had a new rim installed on one of the village trucks. 
• New blades were installed on both trucks. 
• Several street lights are not working in Bailey Creek Subdivision. 

New wires need to be installed.  
• The new siren on 2nd St should be installed soon. 

 
 Engineer’s Report - Jack Kusek  

• West-Tech will be disinfecting Well pump #3 and getting it running 

again. 
• The money awarded from Representative Yednock is supposed to be 

released in the next couple weeks. 
 

Attorney’s Report - Robert Steele 
• N/A 

 



 Trustee Comments/Complaints 
• A water/sewer committee meeting needs to be setup to discuss 

Public Works employees contracts. 
 

A motion was made by Mark Zimmer and 2nd by Todd Anderson to adjourn 
meeting at 8:00 P.M. 
 

 Respectfully Submitted,  
  
 Heather Sherman  

Village Clerk 


